
Committee on Academic Policy

Minutes for May 2, 2013

Attending: Sally Cockburn, Tina Hall, Chaise LaDousa, John McEnroe, Nancy 
Rabinowitz, Penny Yee (Chair); Dean Patrick Reynolds

The meeting convened at 4:15 p.m.  The minutes of the meeting of April 25, 2013 were 
approved.

Penny Yee communicated that Stuart Hirschfield and Doug Weldon of the Committee on 
Appointments were planning to send a memo to CAP regarding the motion passed at the 
April 2, 2013 faculty meeting for a study to be prepared by the Dean of Faculty, CAP and 
COA on issues that small departments face.  Dean Reynolds reported that COA was 
unlikely to begin work on this study over the summer.

At 4:35 p.m., the committee met with Professor Peter Cannavo regarding the allocation 
request for a new term position in Environmental Studies.

At 5:10 p.m., the committee met with Professor Edna Rodriguez-Plate to discuss the 
request for the renewal of a term position in Hispanic Studies. 

The meeting adjourned at 5:40 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Sally Cockburn


